
Note From Andy for July 

 
Hey guys! 

Ya'll ... this has been the craziest summer. It has been BUSY, but busy with ministry! Even though 

I view my work at Kennedy as ministry, I'm so blessed each summer to get to focus on ministry 

"full time" at church. 

VBS 2025 was absolutely awesome! I truly believe God is moving in your generation and, as 

Shane Pruitt says, you guys are going to be the next Revival Generation. I pray that you keep 

craving God's Word, worshipping Him, and coming together to make a mighty move in this 

world for Jesus! 

We have so many things coming up in July, including FUGE!  

Love you guys! 

Andy W. 

 


